
2018.06.26 

Senator S.C. Ferguson of the Chief Minister regarding staff appointments at the Jersey 

London Office and the Channel Islands Brussels Office: [OQ.72/2018] 

What staff appointments have been made at the Jersey London Office and the Channel Islands 

Brussels Office in the past 6 months? 

Senator J.A.N. Le Fondré (The Chief Minister): 

In the last 6 months only one appointment has been made.  That was in the London Office for a U.K. 

Affairs Attaché and that individual has come from a background of working in the Houses of 

Parliament.   

 


